
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 Issue No. 28 (24/03/2017) 
 

 
‘A Day without laughter is a day wasted’ 
 
Charlie Chaplin 

 

Comedy is a simple way of being serious’ 
 
Peter Ustinov 

 

Assembly and Postcards 

 

Today’s assembly is from P1/2M and is about Growth Mindset, and our postcards are for 

‘Enthusiasm for Learning’. 

 

Deep Clean at School 

 

This weekend the school will be getting a ‘Deep Clean’ after there has been a number of children 

affected with diarrhoea and/or vomiting recently.  

 

Please can you ensure that all gym kits, medical boxes, schoolbags and everything taken home 

are cleaned and returned next week to school. Thank you so much for your cooperation. . 

 
There are simple measures that can be taken to help prevent the spread of infection both at 

school and in the home which include: 

 

• If you or your child has diarrhoea and/or vomiting, remain at home until 48 

hours after the symptoms have settled. 
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• Encourage thorough handwashing particularly after visiting the toilet and 

before eating or preparing any food. Further information on handwashing, 

including children’s songs and games, can be found at 

www.washyourhandsofthem.com  

 

 

Chewing Gum 

 

Can we remind you that chewing gum is not allowed in the school at any time. 

 
 

Turbo Cycling  

  

Today Kelland’s P7s joined the Inverurie cluster for the inter-school Red Nose Day competition 

to see which school can cycle the furthest between 9am and 3pm. Pupils will be cycling non-stop 

on a turbo trainer.  
 

Parent Helpers Required 

Help required for Wednesday 29th March, to cover staff end of term lunch.  

So that staff can have an end of term lunch together we are asking for parent volunteers to 

help cover our school lunch time. You will be required from 12.00pm till 1.30pm. 

Please leave your names at the school office if you can help. We would really appreciate your 

help. 

 

P4-7 Show – Weds 29th & Thurs 30th March 
 

Rehearsals are well underway for the P4-7 Show.  The children have all been working hard in 

their classes learning words, songs and dances and making props etc.  Next week will be another 

busy week as we have the first full run through of the show on Monday morning and we hope to 

do a dress rehearsal for the Nursery pupils on Tuesday afternoon.  On Wednesday morning the 

rest of the school will get to watch the show ahead of the first performance on Wednesday 

evening at 7pm. 

Ticket sales have been going well with Wednesday evening now SOLD OUT.  Extra Thursday 

tickets will be available from the Office on Tuesday from 9:15am, again restricted to 2 per 

family. 

Please remember all pupils need to be collected from their class area after the evening shows.  

Look out for a note in school bags with exact timings on Monday. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Rock Challenge 

 

Good Luck to the pupils and staff taking part in Rock Challenge this Sunday.  A huge amount of 

time and preparation has gone into this exciting event.  Thank you to Miss Glennie and Miss 

Sinclair for their dedication and hard work to enable this to go ahead. 

 

Afterschool Clubs 

 

Most of the afterschool clubs that are run by Kellands will not be running the last week of 

term, this includes, Chess, Choir and Netball. Lunchtime running club will not be going ahead 

either.  However please check the Active Schools website for information on their afterschool 

activities.  STEM Club WILL still be running on Monday 27th March, 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  

 

Me Too 

 

We have a few copies of the Me Too Spring Edition.  Please collect from the school office if you 

would like a copy. 

 

 
Aberdeenshire Ranger Services April Events 

 

Please check out the links below for the full list of events in April. 

 

 
 

 

Spy s’cool! Holiday Club 

 

Free event for P1-7’s Tuesday 4th – Friday 7th April 10am – 12noon, Inverurie Academy.  Free 

Café for Parents/Carers. Sign-up: www.citychurchaberdeen.org/mad 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Garioch Sports Centre Term Time Activities Timetable 

 

More information can be found www.gariochsports.co.uk find them on  Garioch Sports 

Centre  and  @Gariochsports 

 

Easter Badminton Holiday Camps – Portlethen Academy 

 

Interested in finding out more? Contact, 

Joan Prieur, Sports Development Officer, Tel: 01569 768352, Mob: 07860 554757 

Email: joan.prieur@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/leisure-sport-and-culture/sports/sports-

development/badminton-sessions/ 

 

Garioch Filmhouse will be at Daviot Village Hall showing the following recently released 

films on 

Friday 14th April 2017 – Lego Batman Movie – 5.30pm 

& 

Beauty and the Beast – 8.00pm. 

Tickets available via the facebook page or on the door or 

www.indycinemagroup.com/tours/daviot 

  

Films at Garioch Filmhouse will be shown on a Friday on a monthly basis, with a matinee and an 

evening performance. Refreshments and snacks will be available for all showings, including good 

old pick n mix!  We also have underfloor heating and plenty of free parking. 

Tickets can be purchased via the online ticketing link and will also be available on the door.  

Prices for all films will be, Matinee Film all tickets £5.00, Evening Film Adults £6.50 & Children 

£5.00.  This is a not for profit initiative being run to ensure the sustainability of Light UP 

Children’s Charity (SC046953) Aberdeenshire’s newly founded charity to support 

Aberdeenshire’s disadvantaged children. This is run by volunteers for the benefit of the local 

community. 

Find us on Facebook 

Beanbags welcome! 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Dream Football Camp Information 

 

The Easter Holiday programme aims to help children increase their football skills and 

confidence in a safe and fun environment. An emphasis will be on skill development and small-

sided games with a Champions League theme throughout the week.  

Please note the following guidelines:  

➢ Please ensure that your child wears suitable clothing and footwear (classes are outside on 

grass).  

➢ Children are advised to wear shin guards.  

➢ Please ensure that your child brings a drink.  

 

As there are limited places for each camp, early application is advised to avoid disappointment.  

Please return form, with fee enclosed, to:  

Soccer Dreams, 14 Countesswells Terrace, Aberdeen AB15 8LQ  

For further information on courses please contact 07986 279177. 

 

GymtastiX 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the North of Scotland 

Invitational at the weekend 

Kellands  winners from Inverurie 

GymtastiX club were 

Millie , team silver, gold vault, 

bronze floor and silver overall 

Diana, team silver and silver vault 

Libby, team silver. 
 


